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Enclosed are financial statements submitted by the Washington Public
Power Supply System in connection with their application for authoriza-
tion to construct the Hanford Number Two plant. This material

consists of auditor's reports for the past five years for each of

their projects and is in response to the th.rd request in your
memorandum of May 22, 1972.
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